Glenn, Chad

From: Jim Viellenave <jviellenave@auc-llc.com>
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 6:28 PM
To: Glenn, Chad; Caverly, Jill

Subject: RE: Change of Address.

Chad, Jill.

Please note that the new address for AUC LLC is listed below. Thank you.

Jim Viellenave
President

AUC LLC

1536 Cole Blvd.

Suite 230

Lakewood CO 80401

P: 303-953-7975

F: 303-953-7994

M: 303-884-9208
jviellenave@auc-llc.com

----- Original Message-----

From: Glenn, Chad [mailto:Chad.Glenn@nrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 6:59 AM

To: Caverly, Jill; Jim Viellenave

Subject: RE: Change of Address.

Jim,
Yes, that's all we need. We'll add to your email with new address to ADAMS for AUC docket and give it to our
admin staff so they can update the AUC address for ISR applicants, etc.

Chad

From: Caverly, Jill

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 7:22 AM
To: Jim Viellenave; Glenn, Chad

Subject: RE: Change of Address.

Hi Jim,

Just send us an email with the new address and we can send it on to our admin staff and put in docket.
Thanks,

Jill

Jill Caverly, PE

Senior Project Manager

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

301.415.6699

From: Jim Viellenave [jviellenave@auc-lic.com]
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 4:39 PM



To: Glenn, Chad; Caverly, Jill
Subject: Change of Address.

We've moved offices-downstairs one whole floor from Suite 330 to Suite 230. How do we make this known to
NRC and adjust our address in our application?

Jim Viellenave
President

AUC LLC

1536 Cole Bilvd.
Suite 230

Lakewood CO 80401
P: 303-953-7975

F: 303-953-7994

M: 303-884-9208

iviellenave@auc-llc.com<mailto:iviellenave@auc-lic.com>




